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(AP)—New York City's 1.1 
million public school pub-
pils will study a new sub-
ject this fall—Watergate. 

"The subject of Water-
gate and its long-term im-
plications for students and 
the country will become a 
regular part of the social 
studies curriculum in all 
city schools starting this 
academic year," said 
school Chancellor living 
Anker. 

He said he will order 
the subject introduced on 
all 	levels—elementary, 
junior and senior high 
school—and direct schools 
to hold "frank and open" 
lessons on the subject. 

"The basic responsibil-
ity of schools is to train 
Students for citizenship, 
and we're obviously going 
to have to do something to 
avoid cynicism of young 
people toward their gov-
ernment as a result of the 
scandal," he said. 


